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Visalia Man Arrested in Connection with Murder of Isaak Sedillo 
 
On March 13, 2023, at approximately 7:45 p.m., Visalia Police officers responded to reports of shots 
fired in the 2900 block of South Fulgham Street. Minutes later, they received information about a 
shooting victim in the 1700 block of East Mineral King Avenue. The victim, 20-year-old Isaak Sedillo, 
was transported to a local hospital but sadly died from his injuries. 
 
The Visalia Police Department's Violent Crimes Unit took over the investigation, quickly identifying 
one suspect as a 15-year-old male from the city of Dinuba. On May 4, 2023, detectives located and 
arrested the teenager in Dinuba. He was charged with homicide, conspiracy to commit homicide, 
and resisting arrest. 
 
As the investigation continued, detectives discovered the involvement of additional suspects. 
 
This morning, VPD Violent Crimes detectives arrested 20-year-old Jorge Aroz in Visalia for his role in 
Sedillo's murder. Aroz was booked and charged with PC 182 (conspiracy) and PC 187 (murder). 
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